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To whom it may concern,

As a resident of Portmarnock, Co. Dublin, | am writing to object to the proposed night
flights(11pm-7pm) as a concern for my family and their future.

The proposed increase in emissions as well as the noise pollution generated as a result would
have a serious impact on the health and wellbeing of future generations let alone the overall

negative impact on the planet.

Most businesses and individuals have a focus on net carbon zero for the future, however all of
the efforts made shall be in vein should this proposal pass.

Regards,

Lilya Heather

Please think of the Environment before printing this email.
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